
 

 

Notice to Community 
 

It has come to our attention that household garbage is being dumped in the Regan area across 
the tracks. This area was used as a temporary transfer station for roadside garbage during the 
community cleanup and unfortunately, it has since been littered with household garbage by 
some community members.  
 

 
 

Please note that the community cleanup transfer station at Regan was a temporary holding 
ground and not to be considered as a dumping area for any household garbage or public use. 
  
This area of land is included under our Land and Larger Land Base that was negotiated with the 
government over many years.  In order for this land to be transferred to us, it must be 
returned to its natural state and pending remediation. If it is not remediated, it will delay that 
area of land being transferred to the First Nation.  
 

The good news is that Management is working on a long term solution for a Waste 
Management Transfer Station and you should see this in the works very soon.   
 

In the meantime, 
 
Please respect our efforts to keep our community clean and refrain from dumping any 
household garbage, disregarded furnishings, appliances or anything other unwanted items on 
this or any other site. Garbage pickup run is Mondays and Fridays and households must 
maintain their garbage until those days. Anyone caught dumping garbage at this site will be 
charged. 
 

Miigwetch 
 

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated 
 

Chief and Council and Management 
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